
Safeguard your family members from scammers! Individuals who receive unwanted calls from 
suspicious numbers and solicitors can block calls to avoid becoming fraud victims. Scammers 
will attempt to trick victims into sending money in the form of cash, checks, money orders,  
and gift/bank cards.

Take these steps to prevent your loved ones from being victimized: 

Mobile Phones  
Contact your wireless phone service 
company to learn how to receive call-
blocking support and assistance and 
options on how to send suspicious 
calls straight to voicemail.

Landline Phones  
Contact your local phone company  
to request assistance with call  
blocking services to ensure your  
home phone can block unwanted  
scam calls.

Register Your Phone Numbers to Block Robocalls

National Do Not Call List  
1-888-382-1222 or  
1-866-290-4236 (TTY) 

National Do Not Call Registy Website 
donotcall.gov 

Steps family members and caregivers can take to 

AVOID UNWANTED CALLS

uspis.gov
1-877-876-2455


